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Upcoming  Dates... 

March 16: NO SCHOOL, teacher in-service/training  

March 17:  Wear green for St. Pat’s Day 

March 17: Girls Lacrosse Info Meeting, 2:30-3pm 

March 18: Menning/Terhune  to Currier Art Museum 

March 18: Grading/Reporting Parent Mtg, 6:30pm 

March 19: MeCarthy/Shaw to Currier Art Museum 

March 20: Downing/LaRoche to Currier Art Museum 

March 20: Spring Social, grades 5 & 6, 2:30-4pm 

March 23: Spring sports begin this week 

March 27: AMS Dance, grade 6-8, 7-9pm 

 

We have the courage to care! 

Announcement:  Annie, Jr. 
Out of an abundance of caution, the Amherst Middle 
School theater club production of “Annie, Jr” is being 
postponed until later in the school year.   

For those who have already purchased tickets for one 
or  more  of  the  performances,  communication  
regarding the exchange/refund will be forthcoming. 

Parent Meeting for Grades 5-8 
Join us on Wednesday, March 18 at 6:30p.m. at AMS to 

learn about the grading and reporting system at Souhegan 

High School and provide feedback on our new draft      

transcript for the class of 2024 and beyond. 

Shamrock Shuffle 

 5th/6th Grade Social 
Friday, March 20, 2:30-4pm 

Admission is $5 and refreshments will be sold 

Music, games and prizes! 

AMS Celebrates  

St. Patrick’s Day 

Wear green on Tuesday, March 17 to 

celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.   

Student Leadership will award prizes for the most 

spirited AMS students/staff!  

Silvergraphics order forms are in! 
If you participated in the Silvergraphics art fundraiser, see 
your homeroom teacher to get your personalized order 
form!  

Grade 8 students who completed the Pop Art Selfie pro-
ject in ART also have order forms available with their 
homeroom teachers. 

Order Now: 8th Grade Yearbook 
Calling all 8th grade parents! It’s time to order your 
8th grader's yearbook!  Yearbooks are $20 and can be 
ordered online at: 

https://commpe.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool 

School number:  87716 

All Yearbook orders are due by April 3rd. 2020! 

Make your 8th Grader's yearbook even more special 
by sending in a baby picture to be included in the 
yearbook.  Pictures can be submitted to Dropbox 
here: http://bit.ly/2024BabyPictures 
 
 Please send no later than by Friday, March 
28th  in order included in the yearbook. The year-
book committee will be accepting baby pictures on a 
first come first served basis. Please be sure to include 
the name of the student in the photo.  
 

Questions?  

Contact Jessica Oltman at Joltman@sau39.org 
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